Friday 11th March

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **Wednesday Word**

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/encouragement?pid=MTA101634&v=54.12

Today was our Lenten Retreat Day and we also walked for water today for CAFOD. We have raised just over £100 so many thanks for your support for those in need.

Year 1 led a beautiful prayer and liturgy yesterday and it is the turn of Y2 next Thursday on St Patrick's Day at 9.15am (2 guests per child).

Many thanks for attending and wearing masks in the Hall.

Y3 Reconciliation. Fr. Nick led a beautiful service last night for our children. Many thanks for your support. Please keep our children in your prayers as they prepare for their Holy Communion.

We are beginning to have some Covid cases in school again. Please continue to follow the Public Health Advice and test and isolate. Many thanks.

Y4 will be going to the Forum on **Tuesday** to celebrate the Irish Festival and join in with the singing and music.

I am sure that they will have a lovely time. Please return the forms by Monday.

Many thanks for your ongoing support and have a lovely weekend.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates Headteacher



St Aidan's Catholic Primary School Rackhouse Road Northern Moor Manchester M23 0BW